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SOUTH AFRICA - HORIZON HORSEBACK 

ITINERARY 

Transfers can be arranged from Johannesburg airport. The options are as 
follows: 

Shared transfer leaving Johannesburg airport at 10:30. Your flight must be 
scheduled to arrive before 09:30. For the return journey to Johannesburg, the 
shared transfer leaves the lodge at 14:00 and your flight must depart after 
19:30. These transfers cost £128 per person one way. 

Semi-private transfers cost £255 per booking one way. Your flight should be 
scheduled to arrive between 06:55 and 10:55. A driver will meet you on your 
arrival but you may have to wait up to 60 minutes for people on slightly later 
flights. Semi-private transfers are not available on the return journey to 
Johannesburg. 

Private transfers cost £300 per vehicle one way. You will not have to wait for 
anyone else and can stop off en route to shop, if you wish. On private transfers, 
hotel collections and drop-offs can be arranged but might be an extra cost 
depending on the location of the hotel. These transfers are available both to 
and from Horizon. 

There is no set itinerary at Horizon and the riding is tailored to suit you. The 
rides are kept small with rarely more than eight guests. On a typical day you set 
out after breakfast on an early morning ride and return to the lodge in time for 
lunch. 

 

Swimming with the horses at Horizon 
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Early afternoon you may wish to relax, cool off in the pool or a go for a walk in 
the surrounding bushveld. Once the heat of the day has subsided, have 
afternoon tea and set off for a late afternoon ride. 

 

Polocrosse is a popular activity at Horizon 

Rides depart early morning and late afternoon, following trails through the 
reserve. 

Wildlife you are likely to see at Horizon include giraffe, zebra, hippo, impala, 
eland, kudu, caracal, jackal and warthog. There are also over 100 species of 
birds recorded in the area. 

 

Game ride at Horizon 

Horizon Lodge overlooks a lake with a backdrop of open bushveld. The large 
colonial veranda (stoep) provides the perfect spot for relaxing with a drink and 
absorbing the beautiful surroundings. There is also a swimming pool. 
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The rooms at Horizon are located throughout the gardens. Some rooms are 
individual chalets, others adjoin the main lodge. All have en-suite or private 
bathrooms. 

 

View from Horizon Lodge to the lake. 

 

Horizon Lodge and gardens 

 

 

  


